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January 12, 2021 
 
 
VIA IZIS 
 
Mr. Anthony J. Hood, Chair 
District of Columbia Zoning Commission 
Office of Zoning 
441 4th Street, N.W., Suite 210 
Washington, DC 20001 
 

Re:  Request to Postpone January 25th Hearing; Case No. 20-08 - Howard 
University 2020 Central Campus Plan  

 
Dear Chairman Hood: 
 
On behalf of Howard University, we are requesting a postponement of the referenced hearing to 
provide additional time for review of the proposed new campus plan by the community including 
ANC 1B which has asked the University to consider a postponement.  It is our understanding 
that the Commission’s calendar may have an opening for the hearing on April 5th.  We would 
greatly appreciate your consideration of scheduling a new hearing on that date.  

 
Thank you I advance for your consideration.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cynthia A. Giordano, Esq. 

 
 
cc: via E-Mail:Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1B (1b@anc.dc.gov; 1B01@anc.dc.gov) 

Patrick Nelson and Dan Winston,Co-Chairs ANC 1B Zoning Preservation and  
Development Committee (zpd@anc1b.org ) 
 
Joel Lawson, Office of Planning (Joel.Lawson@dc.gov) 
Maxine Brown Roberts, Office of Planning (maxine.brownroberts@dc.gov) 
Kelsey Bridges, Department of Transportation (kelsey.bridges@dc.gov) 
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